
 
Connecticut State Board of Education  

Connecticut Technical High School Committee 
Special Meeting 

 
March 7, 2011  

2:00 p.m. 
 

State Department of Education 
165 Capitol Avenue, Room 307 

Hartford, CT  
(directions attached)  

 
 
 

I. Call to Order 
 
II. Executive Session 
 
III. Public Participation 

 
IV. Consent Agenda - None 

 
V. Items Requiring Action - None 

        
VI. Items for Discussion 

a) Governor’s Proposal Concerning the Transfer of the 
Connecticut Technical High Schools 

             
VIII.   Report of the Superintendent              

 
IX.     Other Matters 
 
X.      Public Participation 
 
XI.      Adjournment                 

 

 



 

Directions to the State Office Building 
 

The Department of Education's mailing address is: 

PO Box 2219, Hartford, CT 06145. 

The street address is: 

165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106.  

The Department is located in the State Office Building,  

directly across from Bushnell Memorial Hall. 

 

SOUTH OR NORTH OF HARTFORD: 

Take I-91 

Take the Capitol Area Exit (29A) 

Continue under the overpass to traffic circle 

Take a right onto Elm Street (the corner of Bushnell Park) 

Take your first left (West Street) 

At the stop sign take a right on to Capitol Avenue 

The State Office Building will be on your left; there is a blue canopy over the door. 

 

WEST OF HARTFORD: 

Take I-84 East 

Take the Capitol Avenue Exit 

At the bottom of the exit (at light) make a left onto Capitol Avenue 

At the 2nd light go straight the State Office Building will be on your right. 

 

EAST OF HARTFORD: 

Take I-84 West over the Connecticut River into Hartford 

Take right exit for Asylum Street 

Take a right at the light (end of exit) 

Immediately bear left onto Farmington Avenue 

At the first light take left onto Broad Street At third light take a left onto Capitol 

Avenue 
At fourth light go straight the State Office Building will be on your right. 

If you require further information, please contact: 

Office of Communications 

Connecticut State Department of Education 

165 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 06106 

Telephone: (860) 713-6548 

 

 

 


